
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

HexArmor PointGuard gloves 

Batch HX25 

Dates sold: 01/09/2023 – 31/03/2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: Due to a manufacturing defect the needle-
stick resistant material may have been installed incorrectly. 

If the needle-stick resistant material is not installed correctly, the glove 
will not provide the certified level of protection. 

Hazard: Risk of injury from needle-stick and/or lacerations. 

 

1. Consumers should return the product to their place of purchase for a 
refund or replacement. 
 

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the product 
or have sold or gifted it to another person 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

sales@uvex.com.au 

02 9891 1700 

 

Purchased from: Various workwear stores 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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